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Comments: I am a resident at Sky Tavern Area and live on Sky Tavern Rd.  I am generally in support of the

Atoma project and feel that it will add much needed beginner terrain for skiers.  I believe if done correctly, the

trails could also be used in the summer for hiking and bike riding.  

 

Several residents on Sky Tavern Rd get our water from the springs that are adjacent to the Atoma project.  I want

to ensure that ALL our spring boxes are properly accounted for. The current map is missing our upper spring

collection boxes.  The homeowners have been working with MT Rose Ski to protect our water sources.  I would

like to make sure that protection is offically included in this project.  Thank you


